
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club: 

We hope you had a great Thanksgiving and wish you a healthy holiday season! 

Next Wednesday, December 9, at 12:00 noon, we will be having our first ZOOM 
meeting. Many members have suggested ZOOM over the past several months so 
we are giving it a go.  Jeff Gravely, having all the media experience in the world 
and a good friend of the RSC has agreed to be our first virtual speaker!  

We hope to bring you news of the Club and more information on our Student 
Athlete of the Month efforts in addition to hearing all about the local sports world 
from Jeff. It will be interesting to learn his perspective on what Covid 19 has done 
and what the future might hold. 

Many thanks to our Vice President, Nicholas Hulsey for putting this all together!! 

You can join us through this ZOOM link. We look forward to "seeing" you 
Wednesday! 

https://edwardjones.zoom.us/j/97149382399?pwd=SjZKZDVwb3JEM0RiQ3RBRFZ
kSzVOdz09 

In case you want to log in with your ZOOM app: 

Meeting ID: 971 4938 2399 

Password: 453566 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=48082040&msgid=917450&act=C6AO&c=671224&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fedwardjones.zoom.us%2Fj%2F97149382399%3Fpwd%3DSjZKZDVwb3JEM0RiQ3RBRFZkSzVOdz09&cf=17987&v=bbefc5c7bbc8ccfba4ffd18220e0d11789bd7d8db55571b203bf089e32500a23
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=48082040&msgid=917450&act=C6AO&c=671224&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fedwardjones.zoom.us%2Fj%2F97149382399%3Fpwd%3DSjZKZDVwb3JEM0RiQ3RBRFZkSzVOdz09&cf=17987&v=bbefc5c7bbc8ccfba4ffd18220e0d11789bd7d8db55571b203bf089e32500a23


 

A couple of additional notes. We will not be having a take-out lunch in 
December. The weather has cooled off and we had 3 beautiful days for the 
efforts in September, October and November and aren't going to push our 
luck! We feel it was a success as in November our friends from the Forks 
Cafeteria served 95 plates! Hopefully, we will have more early next year. 

Also, the Board formally decided that we will not be meeting this spring. We 
have a ways to go but when we get this behind us the RSC will be in a 
position to resume our face to face meeetings and be better than ever. 

Stay well and thanks for your support! 

Best regards, 

The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors 
 

 

 

  

Manage Your Subscription  
This message was sent to petebenda@nc.rr.com from 

raleighsportsclub@raleighsportsclub.org 
 

Raleigh Sports Club 
PO Box 10275 

Raleigh, NC 27605 
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